
 

“We always pray for one another. Our relationship deepens with 

each interaction and the bond grows stronger as we come to know 

one another in the Body of Christ.  This, for me, is a lived  

experience of Eucharist and fills my heart with great joy.   

I am grateful for this shining example of relationship between the 

Archdiocese of Milwaukee and La Sagrada Familia….” 

From a parishioner’s reflection on her visits to La Sagrada Familia 

Special Collection for La Sagrada Familia 

 

Next weekend, your parish will hold a special collection for the  

Archdiocesan Sister Parish, La Sagrada Familia, in the  

Dominican Republic. For over 31 years, the Archdiocese of  

Milwaukee has been sharing faith and friendship with our sisters 

and brothers in the parish. Two priests currently serve as the  

pastors there, and dozens of Archdiocese of Milwaukee  

parishioners have visited or served in the parish. While the bond  

of relationship and the faith of the people is strong, their needs are 

many, and have been increased by recent damage from  

Hurricane Sandy.  We hope that you will give generously to the  

collection in your parish and that you will pray for our  

family in the Dominican Republic. 

We join them in thanking you!  ¡Gracias! 
 

World Mission Ministries facilitates the relationship between La Sagrada Familia and  
the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. For more information contact us at 414-758-2280  

or visit us on the web at: http://www.archmil.org/parishes/Sagrada-Familia.htm 


